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Class  Attendance 

Reception 94.2% 

Year 1 97.7% 

Year 2 92.7% 

Year 3 94.5% 

Year 4 94.4% 

Year 5 95.4% 

Year 6 84% 

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE MATTERS 

Infant attendance champions are– 

Year 1 

Junior attendance champions are-  

Year 5 

School attendance target for each 

child is at least 96%. 

O U R  P A R I S H   
 

S A T U R D A Y  -  M A S S  -  5 : 0 0 P M  -  S A C R E D  H E A R T   
S U N D A Y  -  M A S S  -  9 : 3 0 A M  -  S T  R I C H A R D S  

S U N D A Y  -  M A S S  -  1 1 : 0 0 A M  -  S A C R E D  H E A R T  
 

P A R I S H  N E W S L E T T E R S –  p l e a s e  f o l l o w  t h e  l i n k  b e l o w  
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FUN IN THE SNOW 

On Tuesday morning, we were blessed with beautiful, fluffy snow. The 

children had a  

wonderful time playing, exploring and learning in the snow. We hope 

you have all enjoyed seeing the beautiful pictures on Class Dojo.  

Thank you for your patience and care as the snow turned to ice. It has 

been much appreciated.  

Home Learning Support 

Thank you to all the parents who regularly read with their children and read to 

their children. This has been proved to make the biggest difference in a child’s 

learning and education. With younger children it may be difficult to hear them 

read at first while they master their skills. Little and often is the key. Five minutes 

every night may be enough. Keep it positive and give lots of praise for the effort.  

https://www.strichards-sacredheart.com/newsletter


Dates for your diary 

Wednesday 24th January– Year 6 Money Matters workshop 

Friday 2nd February– Year 5 Money Matters workshop 

Thursday 15th February– First Communion Preparation Session 2 

Thursday 14th March– First Communion Preparation Session 3 

Thursday 18th April– First Communion Preparation Session 4 

Thursday 16th May– First Communion Preparation Session 5 

Saturday 8th June– Proposed Date for First Communions 

THANKS FROM MRS RYDING  

On Thursday afternoon,  Mrs Ryding popped by.  

She wanted to pass on her thanks to everyone for their very 

kind gifts, cards and words.  

 


